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1st February 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers of choir members, 
 

Southend Makes Music Concert at the Palace Theatre on Friday 15th March 2024 
 
We are excited to be taking part in this showcase musical event along with other schools from the area.  
 
On the afternoon of Friday 15th March, the choir will meet in the music room at the end of the school day. We will 
then travel to the Palace Theatre, arriving in time for a rehearsal at 4.30pm. Please note that a packed tea will be 
required. The children will stay on through to the concert, which will be from 7.00pm to 8.30pm (approx.) and a 
choir uniform will be supplied.  Please ensure your child has clean trousers or skirt for the evening, and preferably 
black shoes.    
 
You are welcome to come along to watch the performance but you will need to purchase a ticket from the Southend 
Theatres website using the link below. Tickets for audience members cost £12 each. The children will not need 
tickets as they are performing.  
When booking, please state you are from Porters Grange Primary School, to ensure tickets for the correct 
performance. 
https://trafalgartickets.com/palace-theatre-southend/en-GB/event/other/southend-makes-music-tickets 
 
If you do not come to watch the performance, please be at the Palace Theatre for 8.30pm to collect your child but 
please be patient since schools will be dismissed one at a time after the show has finished to ensure all students 
are reunited with parents and collected safely. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns or queries. 
 

 
Mrs N Bemister 
Music Lead 
 

 
Southend Makes Music Concert at the Palace Theatre on Friday 15th March 2024 
 
Child’s Name: ……………………………………….    Class: ………………………………...… 
 
 I have read the letter regarding Southend Makes Music and give permission for my child to take part 
 I will collect my child from the Palace Theatre Foyer at 8.30pm. 

 
Name of Parent/Carer       …………………………………..… Signature of Parent/Carer ……………………………………………………… 
 
Emergency contact number ……………………………………………            
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